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June 2019 
 
Dear Earl Kitchener Parents, Guardians and Care Givers, 
 
It’s hard to believe that another school year is coming to a close and thoughts of summer 
holidays are right around the corner!  Looking back over the year it has been a busy one for EK 
students with cross country, soccer, skipping club, musical, track and field and ducklings just to 
name a few events.   
 
The Spring has also brought changes to the Earl Kitchener staff for the 2019-2020 school year.  
Listed below are the teachers that will leave Earl Kitchener but still continue their career at a 
different school in HWDSB.   At this time, we don’t know who the teachers will be to fill these 
positions.   As soon as we know, we will communicate that to the community.  
 

 Mme M Beale 

 Mrs. A Bentham 

 Mme S Hazell 

 Mme K Lees 

 Ms T Wright 

We want to wish everyone much success in their new positions!  You will be missed! 
 
I also want to take this time to let the Earl Kitchener community know that I will also be going 
to a new school in the fall.  It has been an honour and privilege to spend the last five years 
getting to know the Earl Kitchener students and their families.   I have been given the 
opportunity to be the Principal to open the new Eastdale School in Stoney Creek.  It is currently 
being built and will open in January 2020.   
Mr David Thorne will be the new Principal in September 2019 and Mme Kucic will continue to 
be a half time VP.  Mr. Thorne plans to visit during the last few weeks of June to start to meet 
the students and staff. 
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe and relaxing summer.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. R Bratuz 
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